
Safer Internet Day 2022 

During the week of last term, the children in school celebrated Safer Internet Day 

with the theme: All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online.  

Children in KS1 enjoyed listening to Digiduck and the Magic Castle.  The story 

covers themes including: password sharing and in-app purchasing.  The children 

enjoyed making masks (characters from the story) and sharing online safety 

advice.   We also talked about information we should keep private and offline 

and information that is safe to share online.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Year 3 and 4 the children began to look at what online fraud is and how to protect ourselves from 

it when we are online whether this is online gaming, emails or internet searches.  To begin we mind 

mapped everything we thought we knew about online safety before sorting scenario cards into 

groups of ‘very likely’, ‘likely’, ‘not likely’ to be online fraud.  We then looked at two emails and 

decided which could be trusted and which could not. We analysed the reasons why this was and 

shared stories of our own experiences with potential online fraud. We are much clearer now on 

what to look out for when we are using the internet and what we should and shouldn’t do to keep 

ourselves, our finances and our personal identities as safe as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 



Children in Year 5 and 6 discussed issues that can arise when playing 

games online and thought of steps they could take to solve the 

problems. We then wrote about things that it is important to do (or 

not to do) online. We played an online safety game on Purple Mash 

and thought about the rules we must follow to keep safe. 
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